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We continue to work on the Alateen Guidelines and Requirements. We are 
planning a meeting for 12:30 today Saturday Sept 24, 2011 before the Assembly 
reconvenes at 1:00. We are going to be working individually on different parts 
and using the computer to send ideas to everyone in the group.  The more we 
can do on the computer the more we can have input from as many people as 
possible. The more discussion we have, the better the document will eventually 
be, This form of communication will help us all be clear as to expected behavior 
and ways to provide a safe environment for everybody. Healing takes more than 
just empathy.  Some of our members will be at NYNAC and we all hope to have a 
healthy discussion with all in attendance if they so chose.  Please participate if 
you have any thoughts at all relating to these documents.  Remember Concept 4:  
Participation is the key to harmony. 

 

                                      Respectfully Submitted 

        Lynda S 

        Chairperson of this cmte. 


